Deputy Principal / Tumuaki Tuarua Vacancy

Kia ora Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in our position of Deputy Principal / Tumuaki
Tuarua at Beachlands School which is situated on the beautiful Pohutukawa Coast.
Beachlands is a 20 minute drive to Howick, Manukau and Botany shopping areas, or
hop on a 30 minute ferry ride from Pine Harbour and arrive in the heart of Queen
Street.

Our school opened in 1934 with a roll of between 12 and 15 students with Ms Christina
Malone being our school’s foundation Principal. Our school roll continues to grow with
an average Term 4 roll of 700 students.

At Beachlands School, we acknowledge and thank Ngai Tai ki Tamaki, our iwi, for their
presence and leadership around our area and within our school. We are a Green-Gold
Enviro School, a Travelwise school, and we partner with the Peace Foundation to
deliver their Cool School Mediator Programme.

We also partner with The Education Group for growth coaching and Evaluation
Associates with embedding formative practices. Our motto ‘Everyday Learning &
Growing Together - Me mdatau Ra’ is our experience, where working together, being
creative and finding solutions is our school culture.

Introduction to our application pack:
The following documents and links are included with this application pack:

% School Context and Local Curriculum

% Instructions for completing our application
% Timeline for applicants

% Job Description

* Application Form

% Referees Report

Our Beachlands School Board is very supportive and encourages innovation and
collaboration. Our PTA is a hard working group, striving to plan fundraisers throughout
the year to support our children and are backed by our strong and supportive
community.



We welcome your application and look forward to reading about your passion and the
knowledge and skills that you would bring to our school team that would enable all
learners to achieve their goals and fulfil our vision of ‘Everyday Learning & Growing
Together’ - ‘Me matau Ra’.

Further information about Beachlands School can be found on our school’s website -
www.beachlands.school.nz

Please note that your application form, CV and a covering letter must be received no
later than 1.00pm on Friday 6 December 2024.

Applications can be emailed to: principal@beachlands.school.nz (subject line:
Beachlands School, Deputy Principal Vacancy) or delivered to Mrs Lisa Bethune
Principal/Tumuaki, Beachlands School, 18 Bell Road, Beachlands, Auckland, 2018.

Please provide our Referees Report to your three referees and ask them to return it
directly to Mrs Lisa Bethune no later than 1.00pm on Friday 6 December 2024.

For any further queries about this position, please contact Mrs Lisa Bethune on 027 244
5616 or email principal@beachlands.school.nz

Finally, we encourage prospective applicants to visit our school. Please contact Mrs
Lisa Bethune, Principal/Tumuaki at principal@beachlands.school.nz or on 027 244 5616
to organise a suitable time.

Once again, thank you for your interest in applying for this very exciting position.
Nga mihi,

Lisa Bethune
Tumuaki/Principal
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